
FRIDAY 20TH OCTOBER 2023

Term 2 

o Monday 30th October- inset day, school closed to children

o Tuesday 7th November- Parents evening, for parents with children

in years 1-6 (more information to follow)

o Wednesday 8th November- Parents evening, for parents with

children in years 1-6 (more information to follow)

o Thursday 9th November- Additional parents evening for year 6

pupils

o Thursday 9th November- Parent tour EYFS intake 2024 (9.30am)

o Wednesday 29th November- Wreath marking workshop in the hall,

all welcome (ticketed event hosted by FoW)

o Friday 10th November 2023- EYFS Parent/carer workshop- What

does Maths look like in EYFS? (2.45-3.15pm)

o Monday 13th November- Antibullying week

o Friday 17th November- Children in Need, the school community are

invited to wear spots 

o Thursday 30th November- Rocksteady concert (2.30pm)

o  Friday 1st December- Christmas Jumper day for all. 

o Wednesday 6th December- Parent/carer coffee morning with the

school nurse (9am)

o Wednesday 6th December- KS1 Christmas afternoon performance 

o Thursday 7th December- KS1 Christmas evening performance 

o Friday 8th December- Christmas lunch 

o Friday 8th December- Wansdyke Christmas shop for children (more

information to follow)

o Wednesday 13th December- KS2 Christmas afternoon

performance 

o Thursday 14th December- KS2 Christmas evening performance

 o Friday 15 December 2023- last day of term 

Term dates for the academic year 2023-24 can be found here.

Newsletter 
Issue 4

Dear Parents/Carers,

Although a newsletter was sent just last week,
this issue summarises the final week of term one. 

We hope that you have a lovely, restful half term
before a very busy term two begins. Please note
that Monday 30th October is an inset day and we
look forward to welcoming children back on
Tuesday 31st October.

Best wishes, 

Emily Harris
Headteacher

Key dates

Reminders
Children must not bring in PRIME bottles as
a water bottle. 

We ask that children do not climb on any
play equipment or facilities such as bikes
stands at school drop off and pick up times.

Please book your child’s/children’s parents
evening appointment via the My Child at
School App. 

As the weather begins to change, children
must bring a coat to school. 

 

https://www.wansdykeschool.org.uk/the-office/#term-dates


Camp meetings Lunch menu
The lunch menu has been set for next term.  
Available Daily: Jacket Potatoes & Toppings of Beans,
Cheese or Tuna Mayonnaise. 

A reminder that from next term, school meals will
cost £2.45. 

Camp meetings have been held this week for year
2, 4 and 6. Slides from these meetings can be
found on Seesaw. If you have any questions

about a trip please speak to your child’s class
teacher or a member of our office team if about

payments. 

https://www.wansdykeschool.org.uk/assets/uploads/School-Meals/Wansdyke-Menu-October-2023.pdf


Congratulations to the children photographed below who have been awarded a Headteacher’s certificate or
trophy in our end of term celebration assembly.  

Celebrations

Attendance   
Attendance award winners during term 1
Week 1 - Year 4 (99.4)
Week 2 - Year 4 (99%)
Week 3 - Year 4 (97.7%)
Week 4- Year 2 (97.7%)
Week 5- Year 6 (97.3%)
Week 6- Year 6 (99.6%)
Week 7- Year 2 (98%)

The school's attendance policy can be found on our school
website and an informative school attendance infromation leaflet

can be found here.

Overall attendance  95% (school target- 96%)

Congratulations to the children photographed below who have won
the reading raffle this week. Children who read at least four times in
a week are entered into the raffle and the winner can choose a book

of their choice purchased by the school.

https://www.wansdykeschool.org.uk/assets/uploads/Policies/Attendance-Policy-2022.pdf
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/files/documents/398-school-attendance-leaflet-2020/file


Exciting highlights...
Children in year 5 have made brilliant pencil
cases in Design and Technology this term.  

Year 1 have created superb moving pictures in Design and Technology linked to their class text Bog Baby.  

Year 5 are enjoying weekly singing practice in preparation for
the Autum concert next term. 

Children across the school have been busy in computing this term. Year 2 have been comparing the difference between
logging into an iPad and a computer. Year 3 have been exploring how computers are connected and learning about
features of the internet.  Year 6 have been learning how information is shared online and how it lets people in different
places work together.


